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Across

3 Richmond is located on 
this river. (5)

5 Yorktown is located 
along this river. (4)

7 In the Valley and 
Ridge region, large 
valleys are separated 
by chains of mountains 
called ____ . (6)

8 George Washington 
explored and surveyed 
the______ Swamp. (6)

9 Region located east of 
the fall line (9)

12 Land bordered on three 
sides by water (9)

15 The Appalachian 

Plateau is located in 
this corner of Virginia. 
(9)

16 The York, Potomac, 
James and 
Rappahannock rivers 
flow into the ___ ___ 
(2 words). (10,3)

17 Natural border between 
the Tidewater and 
Piedmont regions 
where many early cities 
developed. (2 words) 
(4,4)

18 A shallow natural lake 
surrounded by the 
Dismal Swamp (2 
words). (4,8)

Down

1 The ___ ___ Mountain 
region is the source of 
many rivers (2 words). 
(4,5)

2 This region includes 
the Great Valley of 
Virginia (3 words). 
(6,3,5)

4 The Chesapeake Bay 
separates this peninsula 
from the mainland (two 
words). (7,5)

6 Virginia's _____ were 
a source of food and a 
pathway for 
exploration. (6)

9 States that border 
Virginia are Maryland,  

West Virginia, 
Kentucky, North 
Carolina and ____ . (9)

10 Fredericksburg is 
located on this river. 
(12)

11 Area of elevated land 
that is flat on top. (7)

13 Region with rolling 
hills (8)

14 Alexandria is located 
along this river. (7)

17 Land in the Tidewater 
region is ____ . (4)


